
Becket School Safeguarding Policy Addendum as per page 7. 2022-2023 

We will review our Safeguarding policy to make sure it reflects the local restrictions and 

remains effective. 

We will aim to have a trained DSL or deputy DSL on site wherever possible. 

If our DSL (or deputy) can’t be on site, they can be contacted remotely by emailing 

safeguard@becket.n-somerset.sch.uk 

If our DSL (or deputy) is unavailable, we will share a DSL with Hutton CE Primary School. Their 

DSL can be contacted by emailing safeguarding@huttonceprimaryschool.co.uk or phoning 

01934 812852. 

On occasions where there is no DSL or deputy on site, a senior leader will take responsibility 

for co-ordinating safeguarding on site. 

When vulnerable pupils are absent, we will: 

• Speak to parents/carers and, where applicable, social workers and the local 

authority/Education Welfare Officer, to work out the reason for absence 

• Encourage attendance 

• Make sure vulnerable pupils can access appropriate education and support while at home 

• Maintain contact, and check regularly that the pupil is able to access remote education 

provision 
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